
At Brookview, 
our school community 
has a commitment to: 
 Increased academic 

achievement 

 Developing positive 
relationships by prac-
ticing mutual respect 

 Celebrating the diver-
sity of learning styles 
and cultures 

 Providing a safe envi-
ronment  

Where each child, each 
day, is a success!  

JULY 17th  

REGISTRATION FOR 
THE 2018/2019 SCHOOL 
YEAR - FROM NOON 
TO 8:00 p.m. 
****REQUIRED FOR***              
****ALL STUDENTS**** 
 

JULY 28th  

BACK TO SCHOOL           
ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 

JULY 30th  

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
-FULL DAY 

06-04-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

Dear Brookview Families, 
 

I am very excited to meet all of you as we prepare and approach the upcoming school year.    
I have been an educator for 20 years and I am eager and honored to serve the                    
Brookview Elementary School community. 
 

Let me share a little bit about myself.  I earned my Bachelor of Science in Business                             
Administration from Central State University in Wilberforce, Ohio.  My Bachelor of Science 
in Education comes from Indiana University.  Additionally, I earned a Masters of Education 
in Educational Leadership and Administration from Indiana Wesleyan University.  I have 
always loved school, learning, and reading.  I LOVE TO READ!  I strongly encourage all of 
our students to read as much as possible this summer!  I also love traveling, sports, and               
practicing yoga.  
 

I look forward to learning about your child and meeting your family.  Please join me at a 
welcome back Ice Cream Social on Saturday, July 28, 2018.  The event is from 10:00 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m. 
 

I hope to see all of you there!  Until then, enjoy your summer. 
 
 

                                                                             In the service of youth, 
 
                                                                                                         Mrs. Price 

 MEET OUR NEW PRINCIPAL 

 MOVING? 

If your child will NOT 
be returning to 
Brookview for the                 
2018-2019 school year, 
please contact the office 
by June 18th.             

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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Warren Summer Basketball Warren Youth Football 

SUMMER FOOD PROGRAM 

Free lunch served at Brookview                       
Elementary to anyone 18 years old and 
younger from June 5th to July 20th, 
Monday through Friday from                     
11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m..                                                   
(Closed Wednesday, July 4th).      

Adult meals are available for $3.00.    

Other schools serving lunch:  
Eastridge, Lakeside, Liberty Park, 
Pleasant Run, and Renaissance 

 

Summer Servings 

Warren 2018 Youth Camps 

 

BOYS & GIRLS                
SUMMER PREMIER 
BASKETBALL 

JUNE 11 to AUGUST 12 

FOR WARREN                    
TOWNSHIP                          
STUDENTS OR                        
EMPLOYEE’S                     
CHILDREN                                 
ENTERING 1ST THRU 
6TH GRADES. 

COST: $50 

SIGN UP BEFORE JUNE 10TH 
 

All practices will be held at Creston Middle School.  All games will be played 
at Best Choice Fieldhouse or surrounding areas.  Each team will play 8 
games plus a single elimination tournament.  Each team will practice 1 day a 
week for 1 hour plus have training sessions Saturday. 

Contact Coach Terrance Miles at Creston Middle School for more info at: 

317-919-4129 (temporary phone number) 317-919-4129 (Cell) 

Email: TMiles1@warren.k12.in.us 

YMCA Summer Camp 

Summer’s coming, and the 
YMCA is gearing up for an 
amazing Summer Camp                  
season!!  From playing kickball 
to shooting a bow and arrow to 
swimming, we have activities for 
all of your child’s interests!  We are offering 
camp at the Ransburg YMCA, Grassy Creek 
Elementary, as well as the Warren Early                  
Childcare Center.  Questions?  Call Sarah Sites 
at 317-407-4207. To enroll today, just go 
to www.indymca.org or call 317-484-9622. 


